The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on October 25, 2016 at 6:00PM in the Municipal Building. In attendance were Chairperson Rose Lyons, Supervisors Brian Geisel, Michaelene Harris and Tax Collector Lea Anne Dumars.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag,

The meeting was for the purpose of continuing preparation of the 2017 budget and any other business to properly come before the Board.

Public Comment: None

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Michaelene Harris to pass a Resolution appointing Joshua Bush as Emergency Management Municipal Coordinator. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to have Matthew Harenchar do the restoration of Barry Rd (Reichard) cemetery for an Eagle Scout project. Motion passed unanimously.

The Supervisors discussed that some loans will be paid off next year, and are waiting to see what the Healthcare, Insurance, Workman's Comp rates will be.

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to adjourn the meeting at 7:25PM Motion passed unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40PM

Visitors in attendance:

William Klumph

Respectfully Submitted Rose Lyons Secretary/Treasurer